

FM/DE 8 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

What a term it has been. Year 7 students have settled so well and it has been great to watch them participating in Dene Magna life to the full. A few examples come to mind: helping out with Open Evening, sponsored walk, sports fixtures, going to clubs and, of course, being fabulous in lessons and around the school.

We are writing to you today to let you know that all Year 7 students will be undertaking a series of 'Cognitive Ability Tests' (CATs) over the next few weeks. These are all undertaken in school and online. To the students they are a series of 'quizzes' done on computers. There is nothing that they can or need to do to prepare for these and they do not need to worry about them!

The CATs provide us with a valuable insight into how we can support each student to become the best that they can be. We use this information to tailor our support and ensure that we know each student's strengths and areas of development.

Thank you for your continued support and should you have any queries regarding the CATs please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Mr F Mitchell

Deputy Headteacher

Elteres.

Mitcheldean, Gloucestershire, GL17 0DU Tel: 01594 542370 Sixth Form: 01594 838549 website: www.denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk email: reception@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk

Deputy Headteacher: Fred Mitchell
Company registered in England at Abenhall Road, Mitcheldean, Glos. GL17 0DU. Company number 7695544















